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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
I hope that you and your families are well. I am writing to you about our 
arrangements for the end of term. As you are aware, the school has been open to 
our critical worker groups since the ‘Lockdown’ began and this half-term to children in 
Rainbow, Class 1 and Class 6. Due to lack of space and staff capacity, we have 
sadly not been able to accommodate Classes 2, 3, 4 and 5.  
 
I believe it is really important that all children will have had the opportunity to come 
into school before the end of the term and have thought long and hard about how we 
can manage this safely. Therefore, we have decided to close the school on the last 
day of term, Friday 17th July, to all those children who are currently in school, which 
will include your child/ren, so that we can hold an end of term celebration with the 
other classes. The reason that we will need to close is that the children in Classes 2, 
3, 4 and 5 can only come back in small groups of 15 and for health and safety 
reasons we will need to use all our classrooms to accommodate them. 
 
I hope that you will understand why I have had to take this difficult decision and want 
to assure you that your child/ren will also be having their end of year celebrations in 
the final week.  
 
If your child is in the Key Worker group and they are in classes 2, 3, 4 or 5, they will 
be able to come in with the rest of their class. In order for us to plan for the day, I 
would be grateful if you could let us know whether you would like your child to attend 
by contacting the school by phone 02380 556982 or emailing 
MrD@stdenysprimary.co.uk as soon as possible.  
 
I would like to thank you all for your support and understanding. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Amanda Talbot-Jones, Headteacher St Denys Primary School 
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